
 

 

 

 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
Effective Immediately, December 30, 2020, the C5-9 Deficiency Screen Panel (C59S) has been discontinued. You can 
still order these as individual tests for the CH50, C5F, C6F, C7F, C8F, & C9F.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, please contact our Client Service 
Team at 800-550-6227 or email ClinRefLabs@njhealth.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostics 
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